
The Blue Mountains
Police Services Board Report

Meeting Date:  June 16, 2021 
Meeting Time: 8:30 a.m. 
Location: Town Hall, Council Chambers (Virtual)

32 Mill Street, Thornbury, ON  

The following is a recommendation from the The Blue Mountains Police Services 
Board - to be considered for adoption by Council  

Recommended (Move, second) 

THAT Council of the Town of The Blue Mountains acknowledges receipt of the June 16, 2021 
Police Services Board recommendation as noted below; 

THAT The Police Services Board receive Staff Report FAF.21.111, entitled “Security Alarm 
By-law Snapshot” for information;
AND THAT the Police Services Board recommend to Council that the review and potential 
updating of the Security Alarm By-law would be beneficial and provide good insight while 
finalizing the consideration of proposed updated Fees and Charges;
AND THAT The Police Services Board recommend to Council that consideration of the 
proposed changes to the current program fees be included in the 2022 Municipal Budget 
deliberations.
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